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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

DATE: May 8, 2025  
 
TO:  Tara Vasicek, City Administrator   
 
FROM: Richard J. Bogus, City Engineer  
 
RE: Reeder 2nd Subdivision – Preliminary Plat 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 
I recommend the approval of the preliminary plat of Reeder 2nd Subdivision as it is amendable 
with the land use and is in accordance with the Columbus Land Development Ordinance. 
 
DISCUSSION:  
It is a subdivision of Lots 2 through 8, Block A, Reeder Subdivision, consisting of 43 total lots for 
the purposes of building townhouses.  It is already zoned for townhouses and already within the 
corporate limits. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
None. 
 
ALTERNATIVE:  
 
Do not approve. 
 
CONCURRENCE:  
 
By: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
SIGNATURE:  
 
By: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Approved By: ________________________________________________________________ 








